
 

Just one comment, I am the Maintenance Superintendent in 
District 1 and it is going to be very difficult to try to maintain all of 
the crosswalks, ped bridges, Highways, freeways, Etc. in a timely 
fashion unless we get a lot more equipment and personnel on 
board to assist with this task. I think the maintenance of these 
should really be looked at closely.    
 
Robert Wryk 
MN/DOT District 1 
 


